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              (360) 753-7012


                                                                                   candaces@localaccess.com

August 7, 2012
VIA E-FILING
David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Docket No. UW-112182 - Betty Lu Miller, d/b/a Northwest Water System 
Dear Mr. Danner:

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw the tariff filing made in the above referenced docket.  The Company is withdrawing the tariff after consultation with Commission Staff.  It is the Company's understanding that Commission Staff supports the withdrawal of the filing, or, at the very least, does not oppose the withdrawal.






Sincerely,







RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosure

cc:  Jennifer Cameron-Rulkowski (via e-mail)
      ALJ Adam E. Torem (via e-mail)
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